
To Whom it might concern,

Hope to find you well.

I am sure I’m not the only Brent resident that believes more alcohol and late night licenses is exactly what

Brent does NOT need.

I believe we have, as it is, enough anti social behavior and drunken people in our streets stall hours of day
and night and there is no reason to make the situation even worse grating licenses to business to increase

the problem further.

Brent streets are perilous enough during the night and I beg of you to take measures to restrict and limit the

consumption of alcohol in this Borough rather than approve any further licenses.

Also consider the noise issues this new license will cause to neighbours of the premises.

We simply do not need one more problem causing premises at all. Please decline this license for the

betterment of the Borough.


